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Dear Mayor Grills, 

Thank you for assisting in getting the word out.   

As discussed, the North Renfrew Long-Term Care Services Inc. is currently seeking individuals to join their Board 

of Directors.   

 

At the present time the Board meets, via Zoom, once per month, with no meetings being held in the months of 

August and December.   

I have served on the Board for a number of years, therefore I, along with 3 others, will be stepping down to make 

room for new and fresh energy to join the Board.  I am proud to say that given the opportunity I would happily serve 

again, in the future.  Interested individuals may contact the phone number above for more details. 

The North Renfrew Long-Term Care Centre (NRLTCC) is like no other as are the staff who manage the Centre and 

work there.  Because of the sincere compassion and care given at the NRLTCC, the staff and residents are truly like 

family to each other.  I urge people to check out the NRLTCC website and FB page to witness the wonderful and 

unique activities provided to the residents.  It should also be noted that the NRLTCC and the Deep River and 

District Hospital work together to serve the needs of Deep River and surrounding communities. 

To quote the by-laws: 

” Board membership shall be Corporation members and include: 

Seven elected members representing the: 

• Consumers and Corporation members-at-large from the Town of Deep River and the two surrounding 

municipalities (Townships of Head, Clara & Maria, and the Town of Laurentian Hills).” 

 

Thank you again, for sharing and caring. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Theil 


